                                 Preschool News-May 2019

PRESCHOOL SPRING PROGRAM
[bookmark: _GoBack]
*The Preschool Spring Program is Thursday evening May 2nd. It will be held in the Church Sanctuary and will begin at 6:30 pm. Children may be dropped off in Mrs. Jaime's classroom in the Preschool hall between 6:10 and 6:15. Dressy clothes are suggested, but please keep in mind that they will be standing on stairs when choosing shoes.

The Program will be followed by a cookie reception in Concord Hall (small gym). Please invite your families to attend as well! We would like to have everyone celebrate the end of a wonderful Preschool year!

The children have been practicing their songs and doing a great job! We would like for all children, if possible, to attend the Music and Movement class on Thursday May 2nd beginning at 8:30 am for one final practice as the whole group. Please let Mrs. Pluff know if you are a 9 o’clock arrival and have a conflict with the 8:30 arrival time.

WATER DAY

*On Thursday May 2nd in the morning, we will be playing outdoors using the water tables for a portion of the morning. Please send an extra shirt in your child’s backpack just in case they get a little wet and feel they need to change.

PRESCHOOL CARNIVAL

*On Thursday May 9th, we will have our annual Preschool carnival from 8:45 AM until 11:30 AM in the Family Life Center. If possible, please have all children arrive by 8:45. Children that arrive at 8:30 may still come at that time. All children will come to the small gym upon arrival for sign in.  Parents are welcome to attend for the morning and will need to sign in at the school office.  Because this is a special Preschool in school event, we ask that siblings do not attend.  

LAST DAY

*Our last day of Preschool for Mrs. Pluff, Mrs. Jaime and Mrs. Baack’s class will be Thursday May 16th. The last day for Mrs. Johnston’s class will be Friday May 17th. Please watch your child’s folder next week, for some details regarding special days the last week of school!

GOOD BYE

*This year we say good-bye and thank you to Mrs. Baack as she ends her teaching time
here at Hope Lutheran Preschool. We will miss her! We welcome Mrs. Palermo to our teaching staff. Mrs. Palermo currently works in kindergarten in our day school.




























